
Welcome to the Westfield Pickleball Association for the 2025 season! Please keep this 

email as confirmation of your membership. If you have signed up for a 5-year 

membership, you will receive separate emails for each year.  

I look forward to seeing you at the pickleball courts and building our community 

together! 

Sincerely, 

Patrick May 

President, Westfield Pickleball Association 


